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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

First Holy Communion 

Children in Y4 who are making 

their First Holy Communion needed 

to have collected their forms from 

church last Sunday. These forms need to be 

returned back to church by Friday 29
th

 

September. Don’t delay. 

 

 

Secondary School Applications 

Parents of Year 6 children can now apply 

for Secondary schools. Please note the 

closing date is 31
st

 October 2023. You 

should apply to the local authority that 

you live in and not the local authority the 

school of your choice is in. 

 

We have been informed that the following 

open evenings are taking place: 

Lord Derby Academy – Thurs 28
th

 Sept, 5pm-

7.30pm and again on Saturday 30
th

 Sept, 

10am -12pm. 

St John Bosco – Thurs 21
st

 October, 4pm-

7pm. 

 

 

Flu Vaccination  

All parents of children aged 2-11 were 

texted a link to an electronic consent form 

for the flu vaccine. Please click on the link 

to do this as soon as possible. We 

understand that some people may not 

want to take up this offer and we ask that 

you still complete the form and choose that 

you don’t want your child to receive it to 

avoid the school nurse service contacting 

you. If you have any issue accessing the 

link we sent you please contact the school 

office. 

  

 

Year 4 Bible Tales 

Year 4 have their visit from Bible Tales 

next Thursday 5
th

 October. The theme is 

perseverance. Parents are welcome to come 

and watch the children’s production at 

2.45pm. 

 

 

 

Year 3 Forrest school 

Year 3 start their 

Forrest School sessions 

on Friday 6
th

 October. 

They will be exploring 

the woods and learning a variety of 

outdoor skills. A letter will be going home 

advising appropriate clothing and what 

the children need to bring. 

 

 

Year 6 Assembly 

Year 6 performed their assemble today. 

They have been learning all about the 

teachings of Jesus and the theme of their 

play was ‘loving’. They did a fantastic job 

at showing the importance of showing acts 

of love to one another. Well done Year 6!  

 

Year 3 trip 

On Tuesday 10
th

 October Year 3 will be 

visiting Liverpool world Museum.  

Letter to be sent home. 

 

 

Disciple of the week 

Our disciple of the week is Mufaro for being 

a good Samaritan. Well done, Mufarao! 

 
 
 
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   97.9% 
Y1   96.5% 
Y2  93.5% 
Y3  97.8% 
Y4  96.9% 
Y5  92.2% 
Y6  89.2% 
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Re Questionnaire link 

 

 

 
 
Please scan the QR code above using your 

mobile phone to complete our parental RE 

questionnaire. This can be done by simply 

opening your camera app, scanning the 

code and clicking on the link that will 

appear. The questionnaire should take no 

longer than 5 minutes.  Please complete by 

Friday 6th October. Many thanks for 

taking the time to share your views!  

 

Please see a member of staff if you would 

prefer a paper copy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Haswell Drive gates 

From Monday 2
nd

 October, the Haswell 

Drive gates will be opening at 3pm for 

Reception children only. All other classes 

the gates will open at the usual time of 

3.10pm. 

 

 

Cake sale 

Thank you so much to everyone who 

contributed to our McMillan cake sale 

today, it was very much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

New parent Governor 

We have sent out a letter this afternoon 

inviting parents to stand for election as 

our new parent governor. If you would like 

to put yourself forward, please complete the 

nomination form sent out and return by 

Friday 20
th

 October. 


